
Eugene Gunn 
 
 
Served as Commission since 2002, and make sure that the community of Oriole 
Heights is informed of what’s going on with the Area Commission.  
I have been a postman for 48 year, and continue to serve, walking a route in 
Columbus the entire time. I like people. 
 
Why I want to be a Commissioner: 
Seeing the needs of the community, I want to make sure that we operate with 
“Community Unity”. I am concerned about sidewalks, curbs and school safety. 
 


